14th September, 1938,

Dear Mre.Roli,
I refiret there has been some little delay

g your letter of the Slst ultimo
regarding the m.s. "AOEGH SILVERSTAR",.

Your remarks have, however, been very
carefully noted, but before putting the cuse to
the Cormittee for withdrawal of class, we propose
awaiting a confirmatory explanation from the Vancouver
Surveyor.

Thenking you for your attention.

Tours sincerely,

P‘Eu&l’u’ an. ]
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